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26/1/23 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Section 8 Ofsted Inspection 

Yesterday, the school received a Section 8 Ofsted Inspection.  This is an ungraded inspection.  The 

outcomes of the inspection are currently highly confidential.  The final report will be shared with 

parents and staff as soon as we receive this. 

On behalf of the staff team at Hellifield, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

kind words and messages of support yesterday.  The children were wonderful, a real credit to you 

all, we were all very proud of them.   

A special thank you to those parents and carers who took the opportunity and time to complete the 

Ofsted questionnaire.  We will look closely at the outcomes and results and use these to inform 

future decisions.  Please also thank your child, if they completed the pupil survey. Again, we will look 

at these and act upon any specific issues that we feel able to address. 

I would like to personally acknowledge the hard work and dedication of the Hellifield staff team and 

other staff who supported us from across the federation.  There was a tremendous sense of team 

work and pride in the school. 

Well done everyone!  Wishing you all a very happy weekend and a well-deserved rest. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs C.L Maddocks  

Interim Executive Head teacher  

 

 


